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Salaries 
 
The Sheffield Watch Committee, at their meeting last night, decided to recommend the 

City Council to increase the salary of the Chief Constable (Commander Scott) from £650 

to £800 per annum, and that of the head of the Fire Brigade (Superintendent Frost) from 
£200 to £250, with house. The question of training the police in the use of the rifle was 

discussed, and it was decided, in view of the Home Office that the Corporation have no 

legal authority to spend public money in providing ammunition, to leave the matter over 
for the present. 


